
Thank you for working with us in 2009. We wish you a Delightful Christmas, and a Peaceful and 
Prosperous New Year.

We no longer send out printed Christmas cards. Instead, this year we have donated to the Sobell 
House Hospice Charity, who provide palliative care and support to residents of Oxfordshire (and their 
families) who are affected by life-limiting terminal illnesses. The hospice currently costs over £3 

Merry Christmas from Intertronics!

http://www.sobellhospicecharity.org.uk/homepage.shtml
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million a year to run, much of which is raised through the support and generosity of individuals and 
companies throughout our community.
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